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\ Dear Duncan,

On behalf of everybody at The Lilias Graham Trust please would you thank all the Members of Lodge
Blairhoyle No.792 for the very kind and generous grant of £500.

When you came to present the cheque, | was just sorry that Jane Carter our Manager was away at a
meeting as I'm sure she would have liked to thank you herself.

If any of your Members would like to know more about the work of The Lilias Graham Trust, do please get
in touch with us, and we can arrange a visit, show you round and explain in more detail the work that we

do for families throughout Scotland. We are very aware that over the years we have not managed to set up
a net-work of local support, as a number of our staff have always come from Thomnhill.

Once again on behalf of us all at The Lilias Graham Trust, thank you very much. | can assure you your grant
will be put to very good use.

Yours sincerely,

Belinda MacMillan
Trustee/fundraiser.
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